
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

As part of our Christmas activities this year, St Bernadette’s are going to support the work of 
Brian House Children’s Hospice.  We will be holding an Elf Run on the morning of the Friday 
22nd December 2023, at 9.00am approx.  Starting with the Reception class, then Y1, Y2 etc. 
 
This event will help work up a festive appetite for all the children and staff and will involve a 
sponsored run around the field track.  If wet it will be in the school hall.  
 
The children do not need to wear their uniform but will need to be wrapped up warm, with 
trainers and their coats.  They can of course wear an Elf hat. If you wish the children can 
themed their outfits to reflect the Christmas season, which could a jumper, sparkly 
headband, socks etc. 
  

We have set up a just giving page so every Elf can collect vital funds for children and families 
across the Fylde Coast who need our care and support, especially over the Christmas period. 
It costs around £2.50 every single minute to deliver our much-needed service; just think of 
how many hours St Bernadette’s could pay for if every child raised this in sponsorship!  
 
Please click here for our ‘Just Giving’ page  
 
If you would like a sponsor form please let the office elves know AKA as Mrs Wells and Miss 
Straughair.  
 
St Bernadette’s and Brian House are proud to work together to support families across 
Blackpool and the Fylde and we really hope you can support this activity.  
 
 

Best Elf to you,  
Brian House & St Bernadette’s 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Thank you for your wonderful support 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/st-bernadettes-catholic-primary-school-1701948224247?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fst-bernadettes-catholic-primary-school-1701948224247&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share

